
IUG membership: 
Recommendation from the INTEGRAL Users Group 

  
 
The IUG has been in existence now for two years, and recommends that half its original 
membership be rotated, with the remaining members being replaced a year later in order 
to retain memory in the committee whilst gaining a fresh perspective. The IUG 
recommends that the new chair be an exception to this, being appointed from within the  
existing membership, to serve for a further 2 years.   
  
  
   
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 
Ref: Minutes IUG Meeting #4 
28/29 March 2007 


